WIN ONE
HUNDRED
POUNDS

The world's most difficult Christmas competition
will be in the December issue of "Noticeboard".
More than a mere quiz, the Armchair Treasure
Hunt will tax the intelligence, resourcefulness
and imagination of you, your family and your
friends for the entire festive period. Ask anyone
who has attempted the competition in previous
years.

If you would like your own personal copy of
"Armchair Treasure Hunt 92-93" then send an
A4 self-addressed envelope (internal or external)
to Paul Coombs at Speedwing Logica, Feltham.
Personal copies will be sent out on the day that
"Noticeboard" is due to be distributed.
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